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TWGS/Cir/24-25/99 Dated -29.06.2024

CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,
Greetings from TWGS!!!!

We are excited to inform you about an upcoming event focused on cleanliness and
environmental awareness for our students. On 6th July, we will be organizing a Cleanliness
Drive, where students will actively participate in cleaning their surroundings. This activity
aims to instill the importance of a clean environment and promote a sense of responsibility
towards our community.

Details of the event are as follows:
o Date: 6th July
o Time: 5th and 6th periods

* What to Bring: A spare cloth and/or any cleaning materials

In addition to the Cleanliness Drive, there will be a Kho-Kho competition during the 7th and
8th periods. This will provide a fun and engaging way for the students to conclude their day.

We appreciate your support in encouraging your children to participate actively in these
activities. Should you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate

to contact us.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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